
Dr. Tom Elliott MBBS, FRCPC
Medical Director

400 - 210 W Broadway phone: 604.683.3734
Vancouver, BC fax: 604.628.3821
V5Y 3W2  Canada email: moa@bcdiabetes.ca

2021-Mar-24

British Columbia COVID Vaccination Centres

Dear COVID Vaccination Centre staff

This letter is to certify that the bearer of this letter is my client, has diabetes and is taking
insulin (they will show you their insulin prescription).

Please call if you have any questions +1-604-960-1347

Yours sincerely,

Tom Elliott
Medical Director


